
An afternoon of talks about the post-fire recovery of plants  

and animals in the Eurobodalla region 

A National Science Week event 

Saturday 20th August 2022, 12pm- 4pm 

Banksia Room, Eurobodalla Regional Botanic Garden, Deep Creek 

Dam Road, Batemans Bay 

Afternoon tea provided. Entry is free but spaces are limited. 

RSVP here: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/surprises-in-the-regrowth-a-

community-seminar-tickets-377010206677  

This event is funded by the Commonwealth Bushfire Recovery for Wildlife and  Habitat Community Grants Program 
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